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The following board members replied via email, text or in person:  Kay Schmidt, Ryan Lake, Brian Robbennolt, Paul Kellogg and Kevin Geditz.
Motion by Schmidt, second by Lake to approve the attached plan revision for the elevation change for the building project.  All contacted voted aye.  Motion carried.
The revision plan is regarding raising the elevation of the entire project.  There will be no increase in cost.
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Barbara Everson, Business Manager             Mathew Cronin, Board President
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